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Comments: I am 5th generation landowner on the East side of the Crazy Mountains.  I think that the work the

Forest Service has done to bring this collective effort to the table is applaudable. I understand that this is not a

perfect solution for everyone. However, when people look at the facts, I think they will find that this proposal

offers a solution that will guarantee the public's access to an amazing place, while preserving its wild beauty and

integrity for generations to come. I support this proposal and am glad to see it move forward in the process.

 

 


